
CHILD NUTRITION SERVICES 

 

CHARGE POLICY 

 

 

The State Board of Accounts requires the school district not to incur debt from 

student meal charges.  We ask that parents maintain a positive account balance if 

your child will be making purchases.  If a student account has a zero balance, the 

student will still be provided a school meal and the cost of the meal will be 

charged to their account resulting in a negative balance.  Beyond the school meal, 

additional snacks/ala carte items/extras are not available to purchase for 

anyone with a negative balance on their account.  Friendly reminders and 

courtesy calls will be made notifying the parent that payment is due and families 

will be required to pay back any charges owed in a timely manner.   All negative 

balances not paid are subject to collections.  We encourage all families who 

qualify to complete the application for federal support to receive free or reduced 

lunch funding. 
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